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Chairman 
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Washington, D. C. 20555 

Novenber 7, 1978 

DIABLO CANYON NUCLEAR PCMER Sl'ATIOO UNITS 1 AND 2 - REPORI' 00 
CX>MMENTS OF ACRS CDNSULTANT 

Dear Dr. Hendrie: 

During its 223rd meeting, November 2-4, 1978, the ACRS reviewed the 
conments forwarded by letter dated Septerrber 22, 1978 fran its con­
sultant Dr. Enrique Luco, regarding the seismic evaluation bases for 
the Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2, and discussed 
these conrnents with representatives of the NRC Staff. 

The Committee concludes that Dr. Luco's concerns were known to it 
during its review and were considered in relation to the views of the 
other ACRS consultants and to the information and views presented by 
the applicant and the NRC Staff and their consultants. '!be Committee 
took into account Dr. Luco's opinions in the findings and recommenda­
tions expressed in its report of July 14, 1978. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ll~ 
Steven Lawroski 
Chairman 
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